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Political Campaign Yard Sign Thefts 
 
Over the past several days the Kearney Police Department has taken multiple theft reports of 
political campaign signs from residential yards throughout Kearney. We are actively 
investigating these thefts and looking for any information on those responsible. Anyone taking 
a sign without permission could be subject to criminal charges.  
 
During this election season, the Kearney Police Department would like to remind our 
community to be respectful of your neighbor’s property and the individual right to express 
support of political candidates. Should you believe a sign is causing a vision obstruction or it is 
illegally placed, contact our non-emergency number and a Community Services Officer will 
assist.    
 
If you have information about these cases, please contact the Kearney Police Department at 
(308) 237-2104, Buffalo County Crimestoppers at (308)237-3424, or you can submit your tip 
using the See it, Say it, Send it App.   
 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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